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Ashley Quick

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 8:11 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Indian River Shoresvs. Vero Beach--Electrical Power Supply

Please place the following in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
160049-EU. 
 
Thank you. 
Joann 
 
 
From: lee miller [mailto:leeloism@msn.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2016 10:09 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office Of Commissioner Graham; Office of 
Commissioner Patronis 
Subject: Indian River Shoresvs. Vero Beach--Electrical Power Supply 
 
My wife and I have been residents of Indian River Shores for the past 28 years and over that time we have 
purchased electricity from Vero Beach at a 30% premium over FPL pricing.  Fortunately, that contract expires 
in November, 2016. 
 
Vero Beach is attempting to hold us and other Indian River Shores residents captive in perpetuity even though 
they no longer generate electricity but purchase it at wholesale to resell to us at confiscatory pricing. 
 
This is in total violation of the free market principles that have made the US. economy the greatest in the 
world! 
 
I hope the Commission frees Indian River Shores at contract expiration to purchase electricity  from the most 
efficient and most reliable supplier. 
 
Thank you for what I believe should be a favorable decision for Indian River Shores! 
 
 
Lee A. Miller 
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